Volume 21 Number 25
Alex Aleman – President
alexalemanapwu195@yahoo.com

(O) 210-271-0853 (F) 210-224-6221 Jeff Greenlee – NewsFlash Editor apwusaaal195@gmail.com June 20, 2025
David Z. Hernandez - Vice President
<a href="mailto:dhern79@yahoo.com">dhern79@yahoo.com</a>



## DIRECTIONS TO THE UNION HALL

Since the local flooding in June, Weidner Rd. to Lookout Rd has been closed as has Old O'Connor Rd to Lookout Rd so the best way to make it to the Union Hall is from Judson Rd.

Please see the map below. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Union Office at 210-271-0853 and we hope to see you at the July 19, General Membership Meeting.

